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May 23, 1990
.,.

,

. .

Mr. Donald P. Irwin
Hunton & Williams

"

707 East Main Street
Richmond, Virginia 23212

i Dear Mr. Irwin:

This in in response to your letter of May 7,1990, in which you indicated
concern about the NRC staff agreement to stay the effective date of two proposed
amendments to the Shoreham license. If granted, these proposed license amendments_

would allow LILCO to disband its local Off site Emergency Organization and
'

reduce the size of the Shoreham security force. Both actions would reduce
LILCO's economic burden of complying with the terms of its full power licanse
for Shoreham.

As 1 ex slained to Mr. James McGranery in a letter dated May 7,1990, I did
agree tiat the effectiveness of any staff action with res pect to these two
license amendments would be ctayed until May 15, 1990, 11e agreement was based
on the progress of the staff's review effort. Although May 15, 1990, has passed,
the staff has not yet completed itt review to allow issuance of the amendments.
Please be assured that our plan is to protnptly issue these license amenoments s

upon cotepletion of otir reviews, nstxing iaverabic findings.
;

A copy of our letter to Mr. McGruery was forwarded to you on May 7,1990,
,

Sincerety,
.

.

/s/
Walter R. Butler, Director
Project Directorate 1-2
Div hion of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reacter Regulation

cc: See next page
James P. McGranery, Jr., Esq.
Steven F. Crockett, Esq. e

William E. Steiger, Jr.
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Mr. Donald p. livin

Hunton & Williams ;

707 East Main Street ,

Richmond, Virginia 23212
,

Dear Mr. Irwin: ;

This in in response to your letter of Pay 7,1990, in which you indicated
concern about the NRC staff agreement to stay the effective date of two proposed ;

amendments to the Shoreham license. If granted, these proposed license amendments
would allow LILCO to disband its Local Offsite Emergency Organization and
reduce the si:e of the Shoreham security force. Both actions would reduce
LILCO's economic burden of complying with the terms of its full-power license
for Shoreham.

,

As I explained to Mr. James McGranery in a letter dr.ted May 7,1990, I did
agree that the effer.tiveness of any staff action with respect to these two
license amendments would be stayed until May 15, 1990. The agreenent was btsed t

on the progress of the staff M reviw effort, f41though May 15 1990, hat. pt3nd, :
the staff has not yet completed its r? view to allw issuance of the soentnents.
please t,e assured that our plar is to promptly issue these license annendments
upon conspletion of our reviews, assumirg favorable findings. ,

A copy of our letter to Mr. McGranery was forwarded to you on May 7,1990.

Sincerely,

/ar;vaaL -

Walter R. Butler, Director
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects - I/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
James P. McGranery, Jr., Esq.
Steven F. Crockett, Esq.,

William E. Steiger, Jr.
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Mr. Donald P. Irwin
Hunton & Williams

'
t

' Cc:

Mr. James P. McGranery. Jr., Esq.
Dow, tohnes & Albertson
1255 Twenty-Third Street '

Washington, DC 20037-1194 t,

i Mr. Steven F. Crockett, Esq. >

Office of General Counsel'

.
1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

' Washingten. DC 20555
,

| Mr. William E. Steiger, Jr.
Assistant Vice President-Pucicar ;

Operations
long Islend Lighting Con.psnf
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station !

P.O. L'er 618 !

North Ceuntry Read ;

Wad'ing River. NY 11792 '
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